
EXHIBIT 1 
 

This Minor Change proposal is to slightly increase power 
of W277AO on its current frequency (103.3 MHz) at its 
current location (near Enon, Ohio). 
 
This filing is technically the same as BPFT-
20130207AAY, which we were unable to exercise, and 
consequently expired on 03/07/2016.  No changes in other 
nearby stations have been made that would cause an 
interference concern. We have updated information in this 
new application, showing actual field strength at 
azimuths, to more accurately show no interference with 
other stations.  
 
Bradlee J Beer, licensee of FM Translator W277AO, 
Facility ID# 138923 has a Rebroadcast Agreement with 
Radio Maria, Incorporated, the primary station licensee of 
WULM-AM, Facility ID# 55232. 

 


